3rd VP Bulletin – December, 2024

Community Service Shines Bright in Michigan

A Happy, Healthy, Blessed Thanksgiving to each of you and your families and friends. Thank you to everyone who sent me their mid-year reports. I received reports from Auxiliaries: #22,#52,#57,#93, #114,#115, #120,#121,122,#123,#126,#910,#1957#1941,#2273, and #4064. We totaled 176 volunteers, 3989 hours, 7732 miles, 162 projects, 3599 refreshments, 18,995 new materials, 10,940 used materials, 20,342 cash donations for a grand total of \$113,344. WOW you are fantastic!!!

Remember when you are doing your report that projects for children only go on Child Welfare report. Parades, Memorial Day projects, Fourth of July, Labor Day Veterans Day 9/11 commemorations and veterans projects go on your Americanism report.

I congratulate you on the great work you are doing throughout your communities. You are definitely giving the AMVETS Auxiliary a shining star throughout Michigan.

Any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at kdgmo2@gmail.com or 586-876-1827

Yours in AMVETS Auxiliary,

Maureen Jackson
30103 Pineview Circle

Chesterfield, MI 48051